
 
 

30th Annual Irish Miracle Set to Hit  
Sarnia Streets this Friday, December 7th  

 
More than 500 students, staff and parent volunteers will be canvassing streets across Sarnia 
this Saturday, December 7th for St. Patrick’s Catholic High School’s 30th annual Irish Miracle. 
 
“This is an amazing event that receives such tremendous support from our entire school 
community every year,” says Rob Cicchelli, Principal of St. Patrick’s Catholic High School. 
 
“It is an opportunity for our students to reach out to those in our community who need our help; 
and a chance for our Catholic community to live the Board’s mission and its theme for 2013-
2014 Live Like Jesus – Called to Serve,” says Mr. Cicchelli. 
 
Students will be going door-to-door in Sarnia, Bright’s Grove and Point Edward collecting 
canned goods and non-perishable food items. The food is donated annually to the St. Vincent 
de Paul Society and is used to fill their Christmas baskets for families in our community. 
 
This year, with the expanded student population at St. Patrick’s, the school will return to 
canvassing the entire city. 
 
Organizers ask anyone who wishes to donate, but who plans to be away from home on 
Saturday morning, to please leave their canned goods on their porch or by the front door. 
 
 
In the photo above, (L-R) Sarnia Mayor Mike Bradley joins student organizers Emily and Sam; along with Director of 
Education Dan Parr and Brother Al Verstraaten from the St. Vincent dePaul Society. 

 


